Uocket Nos. 50-275
50-323

|
Pacific Gas and Electric Company |
77 Beale Street |
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. Philip A. Crane, Jr.
Assistant General Counsel

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 8, 1983, informing us of the steps |
you have taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention |
in our letter dated March 10, 1983. Your corrective actions will be |
verified during a future inspection. |

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

|
|
Sincerely, |
+ i
1 /

T. W. Bishop, Chief ‘
Reactor Projects Branch No, 2 ?

bcc: Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Distributed by RV w/cy 1tr dtd 4/8/83:
State (Johnson), Resident Inspector
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